
From: Walter Winner

Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 3:27 PM

Subject: Band

 

Hey Gang,

I don't know what everyone else in mind, but I was hoping to start practicing on the first Tuesday in 
June, the 2nd. If you are not comfortable with, we understand. I just got off the phone with the guy in 
charge of our fair performance, and believes that the fair will probably be canceled because the State 
Fair just got canceled. Flag Day will probably be canceled, because we can't use the Pumpkin Show 
Park at this time. I hope this sounds alright to everyone. Use your own judgement, but I'd like to see 
you all. 

On another note Dave Dillbeck had emergency back surgery on Monday. Text him this morning.. Says 
he is in a lot of pain after surgery. Hoped you could send him a card. I know he would appreciate it. His
address is:

4211 Tamarack Ave

Grove City, Ohio  43123

Thanks

Dave


